On the initiative of ICANN related communities a Cross Community Working Group (CWG) has been chartered to conduct the work for a proposal for the IANA stewardship transition.
Membership in the CWG is open to members appointed by the chartering organizations. In addition, the CWG will be open to any interested person as an observer.
All interested to participate are requested to provide a Statement of Interest (SOI) here. Support – e.g. to login to the webpage - shall be provided by Grace Abuhamad (grace.abuhamad@icann.org).
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